
Feedback: by email: send@norfolk.gov.uk or the feedback form found at  

[SEND Local Offer > News, views and reviews > Views > Tell us what you think]   

Norfolk’s Local Offer 

A one-stop website for all the information you need  

about special educational needs or disability (SEND) in Norfolk 

Visit your Local Offer website at www.norfolk.gov.uk/send 

School Newsletter 

January 2018 

Dates for your diary 

Sample from Support Events [SEND Local Offer > 
About the Local Offer > Training and support events ] 

 Sleep ….. What’s that? (Jan, Feb & Mar) 

 Supporting families (3 Feb)  

 Picture Exchange Communication System 
(PECS) (March)  

Sample from Things to do 

[SEND Local Offer >  Children and young people > Things to do] 

 Inclusive wheelchair tennis sessions (Jan - 

July 2018)    

 Get Started - Theatre (5 Feb)   

 Fitness for Fun taster session (13 Feb)   

We are the Local Offer 

@send_offer  

A FREE conference for all parents and carers of 

children (0-25 years) with special educational 

needs or disability (SEND). 

Saturday 10th March 2018,  

At the John Innes Centre, Norwich, NR4 7UH. 

Come and participate in informative workshops and 

individual sessions with service providers, charities 

and others. 

Including the keynote speech: Children and Young 

People’s Mental Health and Emotional 

Wellbeing:  A Vision for Norfolk and Waveney. 

Open to members and non-members. 

For more information and to book a place please 

visit the Family Voice Norfolk website 

www.familyvoice.org.uk or email 

admin@familyvoice.org.uk. 

And the answer is - The Local Offer is every 
service, organisation and group that supports 
children and young people, aged 0 - 25 who have 
special educational needs or disability (SEND). 

The Local Offer website is a single place to find out 

about these services, organisations and support 

groups, as well as information about 

 support for parent carers 

 preparing for adulthood 

 financial support… 

and much more. 

The Local Offer team are making a film to help 

explain this and we are looking for members of staff 

from organisations in Norfolk such as GP practices, 

hospitals, pre-schools, nurseries, schools, colleges, 

training providers, Cubs and Scouts, Brownies and 

Guides, Army and Air Cadets, leisure centres, clubs 

and support groups. 

So if you know of a good service, organisation or 

support group ask them if they would like to be part 

of the film - it will only take up 15 minutes of their 

time and all filming will be done in the spring term 

2018. 

If they would like to be involved please ask them to 

email claire.jones2@norfolk.gov.uk who can 

provide more information. 

What is the Local Offer?  

This is a question the 
Local Offer team are 
asked regularly.  

Is it a website, or our 
Norfolk schools and 
colleges? 

Family Voice Norfolk Conference 


